


Dear Parent,

The New England Pediatric Environmental Health Specialty Unit (PEHSU), located at Boston
Children’s Hospital, is one of ten national units that provide consultation, care, and education to
address pediatric and reproductive environmental health concerns. Our unit, known as PEHSU
Region 1, covers the New England states; Connecticut, Massachusetts, Maine, New
Hampshire, Rhode Island, and Vermont. Our goal is to improve the health of children and
reproductive-age adults through early recognition, evaluation, management, and prevention of
environmentally related health problems.

We created this activity book to encourage children to think about the interconnectedness of the
world around them. This includes their local and the global environment, wild and domestic
animals, plants, trees, and all the people in the world. In a changing climate, we hope to inspire
them to think about how they can make positive changes in their own neighborhoods.

Enjoy!

The New England Pediatric Environmental Health Specialty Unit (PEHSU)
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